
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

REMOTE LEARNING TO IN-PERSON EXCEPTION FORM 
 

We are excited to welcome students back to school on April 5 or 6, 2021.  
Parents/guardians and students over 18 are required to make an election about in-person 
or remote learning by March 17th, 2021.   
 
While this deadline remains in place, the Schools will entertain exceptions on a case-by-
case basis.  The Schools recognize there may be circumstances in which a change from 
remote learning to in-person is necessary, despite requesting remote learning initially.   
 
To be considered for this option, you must provide a detailed explanation and provide any 
necessary documentation.  In turn, the Schools will consider your request to move from 
remote learning to in-person.  There is no guarantee the Schools can grant your request.  
Therefore, adjustments to the student’s schedule and housing may be made in order to 
accommodate.  You will be notified within 48 hours of receipt of your submission.  Please 
direct your exception request to your School’s Superintendent.     
 


